Halstow Primary School

Halstow Road, Greenwich, London, SE10 OLD

Tel: 020 8858 2767

Email: hscontact@halstow.compassps.uk Website: www.halstow.compassps.uk

Co-Head Teachers:

Tom Gray Natasha Tilley



Tuesday 20th September

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 4 Painted Hall Trip – Thursday 22nd September

We are extremely excited that this term, all year groups are working on a project with the Old Royal Naval College and the Painted Hall. Each class will visit the Painted Hall to take part in a workshop.

Children in Year 4 will be taking part in a storytelling session investigating mythical creates and heroes that appear in the Painted Hall. We will continue this learning through writing and art at school.

Children's learning from all year groups will then contribute to a whole school display alongside some 3D artwork created with Arty Party and funded by the Friends of Halstow.

We will be walking to the Painted Hall in Greenwich, leaving school at 9:30am and returning at 3pm. Your child will need a packed lunch and a coat in case it rains.

We rely on volunteers to support the trip, so if you're able to come along please let your child's teacher know.

Thank you for your continued support,

Year 4 Team

